
From: Greg Fait  

Sent: Mon 2/12/2007 9:44 AM 
To: Greenstreet, Bob 

Subject: Downer Ave Support 

Hello Bob, I want to show my support for the new plan for improving Downer Ave. There has 
been thoughtful design changes made based on input from numerous different sources. There 
will always be a group of vocal opponents for any change to the status quo. Leaders must look to 
the greater good and not short sited opponents.   
  
I am not affiliated in any way with the developer, just want to enjoy a healthy Downer Ave.  
  
PS--it's being developed without any public money  

Greg Fait 
Vice President 
Marketing Consultants Inc 
1-800-715-6611 
email: greg@marketingrecruiters.com 
web site: www.marketingrecruiters.com 

 


